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CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

TO: Residents

RE: 2022 LOCAL IMPROVEMENT ALLEYS:
WINDERMERE AVENUE/BYNG PLACE ALLEY — BOUNDED BY PEMBINA HIGHWAY
AND RIVERSIDE ROAD

Due to weather conditions, construction on the back lane will end soon for the 2022 season.

Remaining work, including concrete and asphalt works will resume and be completed in Spring,
2023.

Please place your garbage, recycling, and yard waste at your usual location in the back lane by 7:00
a.m. on your collection day.

We apologize for the inconvenience and disruption construction has caused and appreciate your
patience as we work to make your back lane better. If you have any questions, | encourage you to
contact me at (204)928-8431.

Sincerely,
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Blair Cockrell
Project Coordinator, Transportation
blair.cockrell@aecom.com

CC: Ms. Sherri Rollins, Councillor, East Fort Garry Ward
Mr. Andrew Condon, City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department
Ms. Debbie Mikulik, City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Customer Services Division
Ms. Julie Dooley, City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Communications
PWD-EngineeringAdmin@winnipeg.ca
311@winnipeg.ca

For more information on major construction projects:
Visit winnipeg.ca/publicworks or call 311



